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February 11, 2016 
 
All HFS FQHC Clients: 
  
This is an important news reminder for all Federally Qualified Health Clinic (FQHC) clients who previously 
filed on the RHC/FQHC 222-92 software and are going to be filing reports with a Fiscal Year Beginning (FYB) 
date on or after October 1st, 2014. 
 
CMS requires all FQHCs with a FYB date on or after 10/1/2014 to file on the new FQHC 224-14 form set.  
  
NOTE:  Rural Health Clinics (RHCs) still file using the 222-92 software. 
  
The 224-14 cost reporting forms still have not been finalized by CMS and are currently in OMB 
review.  Therefore, all vendors are awaiting CMS approval for the new FQHC 224-14 form set.   
  
HFS has been proactive and is ready to release as soon as this approval has been given. 
  
Although no CMS extension has been given, we believe an extension date will be provided when a more 
exact time frame has been determined by CMS. 
  
MACs have been informed of the above and are not expecting reports to be filed until an extension or 
approval has been granted.     
 
If you have any questions concerning this e-mail, please contact HFS support at: 
 
888-216-6041 
support@hfssoft.com 
 
 
Thanks, 
Health Financial Systems 
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